
July 2012 WAKO meeting Mukwonago, WI 
WAKO's July meeting was held on the 15th along the shores of the Mukwonago River. We had a good 
turnout of about 25 people with a few new faces. We had our usual meeting with nothing out of the 
ordinary being discussed. The item that took the most time was whether or not WAKO should be on 
Facebook. I think after all was said and done- more was said than done! The highlight of the day was 
our annual picnic and a successful collecting trip. Our next meeting will be Sunday August 12th at the 
home of Barbara and John Metzger outside of Princeton Illinois. Here are a few photos of our picnic: 

 
 

 
 



  

              
 

  
 



   
 

         
 

 
 
 

            Write-up and pictures by 

Rick Ivi 
 

     


